REGIONAL INSTITUTE OF MEDICAL SCIENCES
(An Autonomous Institute under the Ministry of Health & Family Welfare, Government of India)
IMPHAL : MANIPUR

NOTICE
Imphal, the 11 April, 2018

No. B/2661/2013-RIMS: It is hereby notified that the walk-in-interview for engagement of
Account Officer and Section Officer (Accounts), RIMS, Imphal on contract basis scheduled to
be held on 12th April, 2018 is hereby postponed until further orders.

T

(L. Ibemhal Degi)
Deputy Director (Admn.) i/c,
Regional Institute of Medical Sciences,
Imphal
Copy to:
1. P.S. to Director - for kind information of Director, RIMS, Imphal
2. The Caretaker, Jubilee Hall, RIMS, Imphal
3. The Media Advisor, RIMS, Imphal - He is request to kindly to publish the above
notice in Poknapham or Hueiyen Lanpao local daily for 1 day.
3. System Administrator, RIMS, Imphal
- for uploading the above Advertisement in the RIMS website.
4. Notice Board
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